
Dear Parents and Carers, 

And just like that we are coming close to the end of the year! We have been very busy since September and we are 
not stopping now! This is definitely the most exciting of all terms - not only does it lead to summer break but also the 

Harry Potter World trip awaits! How awesome! 
As always, if you would like to support your child’s learning at home, we thought it would be helpful for you to have a 

more detailed idea of what we are learning about. Thank you for your ongoing support! Please contact us with any 
questions, celebrations or concerns.  

 
Ms Czubaj and Mrs McLeod 

 


